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Dear Teammates, 

On behalf of the planning committee, I want to welcome you to the 1964-1968 Idaho 
State University Wrestling Reunion.  It has been an honor to bring everyone together.       

The mayor of Pocatello, Honorable Brian C. Blad, stated that “your legacy as a member 
of the Championship ISU Wrestling Team lives on.” How true!  Your passion and your 
dedication to ISU are evident as described in your stories. We overcame some tough 
times to “forge strong bonds and make each other stronger,” as stated by Rick Yeates.  
This camaraderie developed “guys that had the heart of a Bengal Tiger and wore the 
Black and Orange with the utmost pride," as eloquently stated by our trainer, Mike 
Nesbett.   

We applaud the Mayor’s welcome and the commitment from members of ISU’s 
leadership team to ensure a successful reunion.  KC Felt, Executive Director of Alumni 
Relations; Dr. Kent Tingey, Vice President for University Advancement; and Dr. 
Adrienne King, Director of Marketing and Communications, are to be commended for 
their heartfelt interest in our reunion. They foster the same dedication to students and 
graduates as the great leaders we had during one of the best eras of ISU.     

Thanks to all of you for taking vision to action.  Through your stories and your 
attendance you continue to champion Idaho State University.    

Sincerely,  
 

 

  Fred J. Rodriguez 

Fred Rodríguez, Chair    
 
Rick Yeates, Gary Huff & Harry Oliphant  
Planning Committee Members 
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